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A mysterious Sanskrit scripture discovered in an ancient Himalayan temple. Two brothers from the
American heartland sharing a close, yet troubled, relationship. An evil despot determined to conquer the past,
present and future. And a beautiful young woman who tests the brothers' bond. Little do Jack and Steve
realize that the text is actually a prescription for time-travel. In the midst of a deep conflict, they are
transported to different destinations. At time's beginning, Steve's heart opens to the beautiful Shanti and
learns at last to both love and let go. At the ending age, Jack, sucked into the intrigue and treachery of a
civilization unravelling under a dark dictator, is finally forced to become accountable for his actions. The
Yoga Zapper uses themes found in the authentic narratives and prophecies of the Indian subcontinent: yogis
meditating for thousands of years, Avatars descending from spiritual realms, magical flying craft known as
vimanas, and at the end of time (which is also time's beginning,) a world-consuming battle between good and
evil. Review: This story has it all -- fantasy, adventure, spirituality, and romance. Ashtakala writes with
extraordinary attention to the details of the yoga tradition, in a way the reader can easily understand and
appreciate. Jack, Steve, and the people they encounter in their journeys are characters that will stay with you
for a long, long time. Julia Marshall, writer | communications & change management specialist | yoga
teacher. www.jewelyoga.ca
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From reader reviews:

Perry Payne:

Book is to be different for each grade. Book for children till adult are different content. As it is known to us
that book is very important usually. The book The Yoga Zapper seemed to be making you to know about
other understanding and of course you can take more information. It doesn't matter what advantages for you.
The reserve The Yoga Zapper is not only giving you a lot more new information but also to be your friend
when you truly feel bored. You can spend your current spend time to read your book. Try to make
relationship together with the book The Yoga Zapper. You never really feel lose out for everything in the
event you read some books.

Aaron Thomsen:

As people who live in the particular modest era should be upgrade about what going on or details even
knowledge to make all of them keep up with the era that is certainly always change and make progress.
Some of you maybe will probably update themselves by looking at books. It is a good choice in your case
but the problems coming to you is you don't know which one you should start with. This The Yoga Zapper is
our recommendation to help you keep up with the world. Why, as this book serves what you want and need
in this era.

Jessica Henriquez:

The book untitled The Yoga Zapper contain a lot of information on the idea. The writer explains the woman
idea with easy method. The language is very easy to understand all the people, so do not necessarily worry,
you can easy to read that. The book was written by famous author. The author provides you in the new age of
literary works. It is possible to read this book because you can please read on your smart phone, or model, so
you can read the book with anywhere and anytime. In a situation you wish to purchase the e-book, you can
open up their official web-site along with order it. Have a nice learn.

Myra McKenzie:

Many people spending their time by playing outside along with friends, fun activity using family or just
watching TV all day every day. You can have new activity to pay your whole day by reading a book. Ugh,
you think reading a book can really hard because you have to take the book everywhere? It fine you can have
the e-book, having everywhere you want in your Smart phone. Like The Yoga Zapper which is keeping the
e-book version. So , why not try out this book? Let's notice.
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